
 

Toys and Personal Possessions Statement 

At Bumble Bees, we understand that children may need to bring toys or personal 

possessions into nursery as a comforter on occasions, especially when they are settling in 

at the beginning.  

We try to teach the children to share their nursery toys with each other, this gets difficult 

when the toy the child has belongs to them, therefore we ask parents to avoid bringing 

in toys from home. If the child does bring in a toy from home, we will try to discreetly put 

the toy on the child’s own peg; this is to avoid upset and the toy getting broken. Bumble 

Bees does not accept any responsibility for any toys or possessions that may get broken 

or go missing.  
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